
 

Date: 15 January 2024 
  

REVISED LATE PAYMENT PENALTY CHARGES 
 This message is only applicable to students who are enrolled in 

Pre-Tertiary, Undergraduate and Postgraduate Degree programs. 

  
Dear students, 
 
Please be informed that late payment penalty charges are now revised to RM150 for Diploma 
and Foundation, RM200 for Undergraduate and Postgraduate Degrees effective 1st January 
2024.  
 
Therefore, please pay on time at Curtin ePay at https://payments.curtin.edu.my to avoid late 
payment penalty. 
 
If you have any fee enquiries, please contact Cashier's Office at 085-630021 or email 
finance@curtin.edu.my. 
 
For E-Students log in problems, please contact Student Services at 085-630100 (ext.2569) or 
email student.services@curtin.edu.my. 
  
This email, including any attached files, may contain confidential information for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s). Any review, use, distribution or disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended 
recipient (or authorised to receive information for the recipient), please contact the sender by reply email and delete 
all copies of this message. 

 


